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March 4, 2020 
 
Via Certified Mail; Return Receipt Requested 
CMN-RUS, Inc. dba Metronet 
8837 Bond Street 
Overland Park, KS 66214 
Attention: Cindy Daly, Marketing Product Manager 
Email: cindy.daly@metronetinc.com 
Re: WOTV, WXSP-CD, and WOOD-TV (“Station(s)”), each a broadcast television station 

that is licensed to Nexstar Broadcasting, Inc. or a subsidiary or affiliated company thereof 
(“Broadcaster” or “we”) and licensed respectively to the following DMA(s): Grand 
Rapids-Kalamazoo-Battle Creek, MI (each, a “Covered DMA”): 

Dear Cindy: 
This will acknowledge receipt of your letter(s) to the Station(s), dated February 27, 2020, 
notifying the Station(s) of your intent to provide cable television service solely in each Station’s 
Covered DMA beginning in May 2020. 
Pursuant to 47 USC § 325(b)(3)(B), 47 CFR 76.64(f)(2), and 47 CFR 76.64(k), Broadcaster 
elects, for the remainder of the three-year period ending December 31, 2020, to assert its right, 
under 47 USC § 325(b)(1)(A) and 47 CFR 76.64(a), to have the broadcast signal of each Station 
carried on cable systems only if we have provided our express written consent. This election 
applies to each system identified in your letter and any other cable or other qualifying 
multichannel video programming distribution system that you own, operate, or manage. This 
election is not intended to affect any retransmission consent or other agreements that Broadcaster 
(or any related companies) may currently have in place with you.   

We look forward to discussing your retransmission of each Station’s signal and related matters 
with you in the near future. In that regard, our contact person for retransmission consent matter is 
Keith Hopkins, whose contact info is: khopkins@nexstar.tv. 
Warmly, 

 
Mark R. Boyes, 
Assistant General Counsel 
 
cc: Julie Brinks, GM of WOTV, WXSP-CD, and WOOD-TV; Keith Hopkins 
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